
April 2018  

Dear Friends 

We are trying to raise money  

to get the Open Blue Bus to 

come to Diaryhouse  Bridge in  

May or June 2018. The open 

Blue Bus already goes to 

Thingley in North Wiltshire 

because they have easy access. 

This will be a one off visit, but can 

you help us raise money to get your 

own bus for the Salisbury area? 

 

 

Look out for the Open 

Blue Bus coming soon to 

Diary House  Bridge. 

 

Kamalita – Wiltshire Racial Equality Council -   WREC 

Andy – The Open Blue Bus 


